From Mr. Peter Fry MP.

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWIA OAA

l4th December, 1981.
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Thank you very much for your letter of the 9th December, 1981.

I look forward to pursuing this matter with Patrick Jenkin in the near future.
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The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher MP,
Prime Minister,

10 Downing Street,

London.SWI.




